
We encourage everyone to travel to our festival by train. Olst station is a 10-minute walk from the festival.
Please note the last trains: 00:23 towards Zwolle, 00:06 towards Deventer/Zutphen.
Live nearby? Then come by bike!

Still coming by car? We have a map with places to park your car in Olst. Parking is free, but be prepared 
for a short walk from your car to our festival grounds.
If you have mobility issues, please contact us in advance.

Bring hearing protection for children, and consider it for yourself too.
It can get cool in the evening, so bring enough warm clothing.
Part of the program takes place outside, so bringing an umbrella is allowed.
Contribute to the unique atmosphere of our festival: wear your most cheerful clothes!

Organizing the festival isn’t free. Support us by making a voluntary contribution and enjoying the delicious 
food and drinks we sell on site.
You pay for everything at our festival with tokens, which you can get at the info booth at the entrance to 
the grounds. We accept both debit-cards and cash.

All food at our festival is organic. Lactose-free and gluten-free options are available.
Get your drinks at the bar near the Middenhuis.
Alcohol (beer and wine) is served (on Saturday) to visitors over 18 years old. Please consume responsibly.
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